CORRESPONDENCE
9/10/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 06424-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 8:39 AM

To: ‘myakkajulie@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Julie Morris

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: myakkajulie@everyactioncustom.com <myakkajulie@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 2:47 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,
I noticed that the PSC has a workshop scheduled on September 17 to discuss Customer-Owned Renewable Generation.

Residential and Commercial rooftop solar generation is a tremendously successful program in Florida under the current
net-metering rule of the PSC. Net metering is an incentive for Floridians to install solar on their roofs, bearing the initial
capital expense. This allows public owned utilities to avoid the huge capital cost of new generation facilities. If there are
any changes, the net metering rule should increase the incentive for residential and commercial installation of solar that
feeds back into the energy grid.

Residential and commercial solar installation has also created a lot of job in Florida. Solar reduces green house gas
emissions, and Florida has so much at risk from rising sea level and intense hurricanes.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Julie Morris

Sarasota, FL 34234
myakkajulie@gmail.com





